
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Once again, I would like to apologise for the inconvenience of school having to be 
closed on Monday and Tuesday this week. This always is a difficult decision for a 
headteacher to make, but the safety of our pupils, parents and staff are always of 
paramount importance. These though have been the first snow days, that I’ve 
ever had where we have been able to have children in school virtually. Over the 
last few days I’ve popped in and out of each year groups’ lessons and I never stop 
being impressed by the commitment and skill of my teachers and pupils engaging 
with the lessons. I am so proud of them all.   
Thank you parents, for the tremendous effort that you are making in order for 
your children to access their live Google Classroom lessons, attend the key worker 
provision or to complete their paper based homework. Without you, your children 
would not be able to access any of these. We know how difficult this is for you all, 
especially if you are working from home or have limited devices to use. We have 
been astounded by your creativity and with how you have been supporting your 
children with both the work that has been set by teachers and the other projects 
they have been working on.  
 

 
Lily (RC) and Alfie 

(4G) 
The biggest 

snowman ever! 
 

 
Henry (3B) 

Working hard during 
a live maths lesson 

 

 
Robyn (1F) 

Incredible written 
work! 

This week, we had 50.2 % of our pupils accessing our online lessons and all of our 
pupils have access to a form of education which is either our online provision, 
including the use of loaned I-pads, paperwork or our keyworker or vulnerable  
pupil provision. Although it is really difficult at the moment please try to get your 
child to do some learning each day. Something is always better than nothing.  

 If you need any help, support or have a query please call 0121 716 0444 or 
email enquiry@colmersfarm.excesliormat.orgStay well and safe. Remember to 
keep sharing all of the things that you are doing at home (including your learning) 
with your teachers. Enjoy the weekend. Mr Williams 

Mr Williams  
Headteacher  
 
 

 

04/02/21 
SRE consultation 

deadline 
 

15/02/21 
Half Term holidays 

begin 

Please follow us 
on Twitter! 

Our feed is where we 
celebrate the wonderful 
learning opportunities 

we provide for our pupils 
everyday! 

@Colmers_FarmPS 

22/02/2021 
Staff 

Training day 
No online lessons or 

keyworker provisions 

23/02/2021 
School opens for 
vulnerable and 

keyworker children 

08/03/21 
School re-opening! 

We hope 
 
 

New on our website 
this week 

Remote Education Policy 
RSE Consultation 

information 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


